

"Think. Work. Serve."

Chief of Staff Office of the President

TO:

TSU Campus

FROM:

Dr. Curtis Johnson

Chief of Staff/Associate Vice President

DATE:

May 21, 2021

REGARD:

Temperature Checking

Mask Wearing

During this COVID-19 pandemic period, Tennessee State University remains committed to the health and safety of the campus community. The University will continue to adjust its COVID-19 protocols to align with updated guidance from federal, state and local authorities.

Accordingly, effective Saturday May 22, 2021, the University will no longer check temperatures at the entrances to the campus. Temperature checking stations inside buildings will remain until further notice. Campus community members are asked to check their temperature at the temperature checking kiosk stations when entering a facility where they are located.

Campus community members will not be required to wear a face mask outside while traveling throughout the campus. With respect to the wearing of face masks inside facilities, face masks will still be required in congregative group settings, including classroom settings, and for individuals not fully vaccinated.

These updated COVID-19 protocols are in effect until further notice.